
 

 

 

Town of Goshen 

Board of Selectmen 

Minutes of Meeting 

May 14, 2018 

 

Present:  Bob Bell, Doug O’Clair, Bruce Nadeau, Kevin Bevilacqua, Gary Dennis, Jan 

Parmalee, Alicia Bursey, Steve Bursey, John Nystrom, Sandy Sonnichsen 

The meeting came to order at 6:35 p.m. 

• Check reports were reviewed and signed. 

• Minutes for April meetings were reviewed and approved with corrections.  

• The Selectmen discussed implementing a burn ordinance.  Jan gave Bob a pamphlet 

from the state on what can be burned.  Sandy Sonnisson discussed the health issues 

of burning hazardous waste.  Bob made a motion that Goshen will follow what the 

(RSA) are for burning.  Bruce 2nd and Doug 3rd the motion. 

• Bob stated there will be a walk through on Old Province road on the 28th of May.  

Kevin marked trees that would need to be cut.  The Selectmen discussed the bid that 

will be placed in the newspaper.  This is for the article to rebuild old Province Road. 

• The Selectmen discussed the Grange Project.  Doug explained why the outhouse 

needs to be removed.  Gary Dennis stated he would help with the bid for the 

building.  Gary said it would be good to have a contractor that has worked on old 

buildings.  Bid for the septic system will be placed in the newspaper. 

• Bob made a motion, Doug 2nd the motion to appoint Bruce Nadeau to be the Health 

Officer.  An application needs to be filled out and signed by Bruce and mailed to the 

state for approval. 

• Bob stated a memo needs to be put on the web sit in regards to burning rules. 

• Gary Dame updated the Selectmen on his property. 

• The meeting adjourned at 8:30 p.m. 


